
 
Mrs. Heuston’s WIN TIme Weekly Activities 

 

Week of May 18 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Grade 4 
 
 
 

 
 
**This will be the last 
week for WIN 
assignments from me, 
but I’ll still be available 
each day if you need 
help with regular 
assignments. 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
 
 
*New: Decoding 
practice: Read this 
word list:Short Vowel 
Decoding 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
 
 
New: Decoding 
practice: Read this list 
of nonsense words: 
Nonsense Word 
Decoding 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
 
 
New: Decoding 
practice: Read these 
short vowel 
sentences: Sentence 
Decoding 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
 
 
 

 

Take some time to 
read for fun and take 
an AR Test if you’re 
ready! 
 
Reminder: 
Please email Mrs. 
Heuston to tell her 
how you did on your 
fluency passage this 
week at 
sheuston@nbcsd.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Week of May 11 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n_enlLdgluouo_uocJGHMT-Vmt8yfJa9860oCg8M6RE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Qf11KYIf9tnKIDtRu3M2F8Yuekn6v023BXuyuI2iwt0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Qf11KYIf9tnKIDtRu3M2F8Yuekn6v023BXuyuI2iwt0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n_enlLdgluouo_uocJGHMT-Vmt8yfJa9860oCg8M6RE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZeDr-pMVWlSBeqQ-2JFHUqaCz-tTLEh3-AbUCxleZqY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZeDr-pMVWlSBeqQ-2JFHUqaCz-tTLEh3-AbUCxleZqY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n_enlLdgluouo_uocJGHMT-Vmt8yfJa9860oCg8M6RE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uKAAOklR72jVc_v2mHUKBrtkky3YAokP5jsGVZoBFi4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1uKAAOklR72jVc_v2mHUKBrtkky3YAokP5jsGVZoBFi4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1n_enlLdgluouo_uocJGHMT-Vmt8yfJa9860oCg8M6RE/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:sheuston@nbcsd.org


Grade 4 
 
 
 

 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
 
 
*New: Decoding 
practice: Read this 
word list:Short Vowel 
Decoding 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
 
 
New: Decoding 
practice: Read this list 
of nonsense words: 
Nonsense Word 
Decoding 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
 
 
New: Decoding 
practice: Read these 
short vowel 
sentences: Sentence 
Decoding 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
 
 
 

 

Take some time to 
read for fun and take 
an AR Test if you’re 
ready! 
 
Reminder: 
Please email Mrs. 
Heuston to tell her 
how you did on your 
fluency passage this 
week at 
sheuston@nbcsd.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 1 activities will 
be added to SeeSaw 

     

 
 

Week of May 4 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Grade 4 WIN 
 
 
 
 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency: 
Week of May 4 
 
 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency: 
Week of May 4 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency: 
Week of May 4 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency: 
Week of May 4 

Take some time to 
read for fun and take 
an AR Test if you’re 
ready! 
 
Reminder: 
Please email Mrs. 
Heuston to tell her 
how you did on your 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NnrQx8FmUaQs7ApNZw43QqncoyknTXYJKdduqxI3RtI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1migWemkClpIXXbD73_BsQpM3ajD-6VkIXloP0R1WZso/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1migWemkClpIXXbD73_BsQpM3ajD-6VkIXloP0R1WZso/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NnrQx8FmUaQs7ApNZw43QqncoyknTXYJKdduqxI3RtI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XEopCjl2uCnSg0_r_64J-LiD1QRBv6c0ykYfjak-uQQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XEopCjl2uCnSg0_r_64J-LiD1QRBv6c0ykYfjak-uQQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NnrQx8FmUaQs7ApNZw43QqncoyknTXYJKdduqxI3RtI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YUFzACGDeHCbnIzsAHU5zVDf3l0EUG2KLbVjIxLm120/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YUFzACGDeHCbnIzsAHU5zVDf3l0EUG2KLbVjIxLm120/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NnrQx8FmUaQs7ApNZw43QqncoyknTXYJKdduqxI3RtI/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:sheuston@nbcsd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t2xqYNOg3T5S9PRx-DBjrvJ9pIvay8F5D8hgP_FNLO8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t2xqYNOg3T5S9PRx-DBjrvJ9pIvay8F5D8hgP_FNLO8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t2xqYNOg3T5S9PRx-DBjrvJ9pIvay8F5D8hgP_FNLO8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t2xqYNOg3T5S9PRx-DBjrvJ9pIvay8F5D8hgP_FNLO8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t2xqYNOg3T5S9PRx-DBjrvJ9pIvay8F5D8hgP_FNLO8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t2xqYNOg3T5S9PRx-DBjrvJ9pIvay8F5D8hgP_FNLO8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t2xqYNOg3T5S9PRx-DBjrvJ9pIvay8F5D8hgP_FNLO8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1t2xqYNOg3T5S9PRx-DBjrvJ9pIvay8F5D8hgP_FNLO8/edit?usp=sharing


 
 
*New: Decoding 
practice: Read this 
word list:Short Vowel 
Decoding 

 
 
New: Decoding 
practice: Read this list 
of nonsense words: 
Nonsense Word 
Decoding 

 
 
New: Decoding 
practice: Read these 
short vowel 
sentences: Sentence 
Decoding 

fluency passage this 
week at 
sheuston@nbcsd.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 1 WIN 
Activities will be 
added to SeeSaw 

     

 
 
 

Week of April 27 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Grade 4 
 
 
 
 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
4-27 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
4-27 

Today is  
 “Catch Up” Day! 
 
No New Assignments! 
 
You can catch up on 
anything you might 
have missed! 
 
 

 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
4-27 

Take some time to 
read for fun and take 
an AR Test if you’re 
ready! 
 
Reminder: 
Please email Mrs. 
Heuston to tell her 
how you did on your 
fluency passage this 
week at 
sheuston@nbcsd.org 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NGyH0CM1_oaKjWkJc6l3AG-QaJ7Ys3uw5qkMPJ279UM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NGyH0CM1_oaKjWkJc6l3AG-QaJ7Ys3uw5qkMPJ279UM/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NwKbFJvnqbn-XLVWF7VV-PA2Cg228Vi0VJ4o0BI2ETo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NwKbFJvnqbn-XLVWF7VV-PA2Cg228Vi0VJ4o0BI2ETo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sj2XcpYj0hWdcd43uQ-QQiu0JWvJbvz7BJTlteFxTl8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sj2XcpYj0hWdcd43uQ-QQiu0JWvJbvz7BJTlteFxTl8/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:sheuston@nbcsd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zkiPM2MSu6q17Cyjh6ulzx4fjbMNCW8esL43X5S3xxQ/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:sheuston@nbcsd.org


 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Week of April 20 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Grade 4 Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
April  20 
 
 
Don’t forget that 
although this 
assignment replaces 
4th grade WIN, it is 
also a good idea to 
read AR each day! 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
April  20 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
April  20 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write them down.  
Did you do better than 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
April 20 

Read AR. 
Take a test if you are 
done with your book. 

 
 
 
 

Week of April 13 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Grade 4 Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  

Read AR. 
Take a test if you are 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing


Count your words and 
write them down.  
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
April 13 
 

Count your words and 
write them down. See 
if you improved from 
yesterday. 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
April 13 

Count your words and 
write them down. See 
if you improved from 
yesterday. 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
April 13 

Count your words and 
write them down. See 
if you improved from 
yesterday. 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage for Week of 
April 13 

done with your book. 

 
 
 
 

Week of April 6 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Grade 4 Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write down how many 
words you read.  
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write down how many 
words you read.  
Did you improve from 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage 

Fluency:  
Read for one minute.  
Count your words and 
write down how many 
words you read.  
Did you improve from 
yesterday? 
Here’s the link to the 
passage: Fluency 
Passage 

Read for 20 minutes 
and take an AR test if 
you are ready! 

No School!! 

      

 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_p2tNcX_xaQIy-ri1ter9tSEXRylGT9S1h8xRljjzpU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y5q6cPSv5K-_YMRRvUdv_I_xvm5JV1nEkaLXK-55pFQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y5q6cPSv5K-_YMRRvUdv_I_xvm5JV1nEkaLXK-55pFQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y5q6cPSv5K-_YMRRvUdv_I_xvm5JV1nEkaLXK-55pFQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y5q6cPSv5K-_YMRRvUdv_I_xvm5JV1nEkaLXK-55pFQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y5q6cPSv5K-_YMRRvUdv_I_xvm5JV1nEkaLXK-55pFQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Y5q6cPSv5K-_YMRRvUdv_I_xvm5JV1nEkaLXK-55pFQ/edit?usp=sharing

